
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

NOTICE OF MEETING 
CANCELLATION  

  
    

Please be advised that the  July 12, 2021, Affordable  

Housing Advisory Committee (AHAC) meeting has been 
cancelled.  
  
   

For questions or concerns, please contact the AHAC Liaison,  
Avis A. Wilkinson, Housing & Community Development Office 
at (954) 828-4513 or awilkinson@fortlauderdale.gov  
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